
 

 

 
 

            VB # 13– July 10, 2024 
 
 

 

Dear WIC Vendors, 

The most current Infant Formula Supplier List, dated 05/09/2024, can be found on the New York State 
WIC Vendors website https://nyswicvendors.com/vendor-training/.  

Please review the list to make sure your supplier is on the list. Authorized Vendors and applicants not 
using authorized formula suppliers will be terminated from the NYS WIC Program. It is the vendor’s 
responsibility to ensure all infant formula purchases are made with authorized suppliers. 

If you have any questions, please contact your Vendor Management Agency. 
 

Thank you, 

 

NYS WIC Program 
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